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News & Announcements: 
v Resolution to Support Extending Blanket Distance Education Addendum to Fall 2020: To plan for the 

possibility of the current campus closures extending through fall 2020 quarter, CCC passed a resolution in 
support of 

 online delivery of our courses that are not 
already approved to be taught via Distance Ed, if necessary, for fall quarter. The new resolution has been 
posted on 

io  

May 5th, CCC approved the application for the Bio-Health Diversity and 
Inclusion Leadership Certificate of Achievement, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for 
approval at an upcoming meeting. 

 
v Ad Hoc Groups: At the May 5th meeting, CCC approved two Proposals to Create New Ad Hoc 

Committees: Curriculum Best Practices, Foothill General Education Process. The proposals have been 
posted on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. We hope to have membership for these groups 
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the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2021-22 catalog 
• Monday, June 22nd: Cut-off date for user access to COR editing functionality in C3MS 

To prepare for our transition to CourseLeaf (our new curriculum system) we need to implement 
a cut-off date for COR edits in C3MS, so that we may prepare a final import of COR data to 
upload to CourseLeaf. Please check in with your CCC Reps for more details about this deadline 


